
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For your 
Calendar 

Aug. 21 
Solar Eclipse 

Aug. 22 
1st Full Day of School 

Aug. 24 
Early Voting Ends 

Aug. 29 
Election Day 

Explore, Imagine, & 
Discover at Fair Garden! 

August 2017 
 
 

Fair Garden Reminders 
1. Home and School Folders. Your child’s Home and 
School folder will come home each day as long as 
your child has a backpack.  This is our daily 
communication to and from school.  Please take a 
few minutes to read through the materials everyday.  
If you have information to send to your child’s 
teacher, please use the folder. 
 
2. Extra Clothes. Please make sure your child has 
extra clothes at school.  (ex. underclothes, pants, 
shirt and socks.)  Though we know they are potty 
trained, we realize that accidents may happen and 
it’s always best to be prepared.  This helps prevent 
us from calling you when your child needs a change 
of clothes.   
 
3. Breakfast. Our students eat breakfast in the 
classroom each morning around 7:35 a.m.  If you 
like for your child to have plenty of time to eat 
breakfast, please make sure he/she is at school by 
that time or earlier each morning.  Breakfast is over 
at 8:00 a.m.  If you arrive to school after 8:00 a.m., 
make sure your child has eaten breakfast or you 
must eat breakfast with him/her in the cafeteria 
before he/she goes to class.  
 

 

 

Welcome to a New School Year 
We are excited that you are a part of 

our Fair Garden Family this year.  We look 
forward to working alongside you as we 
build our school Family.  You are a part of 
our school family along with our students, 
teachers, administration and office staff.  
With a heavy emphasis on safety, our 
School Family will help reinforce 
Safe Actions For Everyone.  As adults, it is 
our responsibilty to be safe keepers for 
each of our students.  We will be SAFE with 
our words and SAFE with our actions.  We 
encourage you to be heavily involved in 
the educational journey of our students as 
they develop their social, emotional, and 
academic skills. 

– Ms. Tiffany Watkins 
–  

Added Sign-In Entrance 
Since there will be no bus transportation this 
year, we anticipate heavier traffic in the 
morning, which could prolong morning 
arrival times.  To help alleviate the possible 
delays, doors will be opened each day at 
7:10 a.m.  We also added another morning 
entrance at the former bus area entry in 
addition to the two original front entries. 
There will be a sign-in table upon entry at 
the 3rd door.  This door will remain open 
from 7:10-7:45 a.m. daily.  After 7:45 a.m., 
you must enter at the front entrance.   J 
 

Parent Orientation Night 

 
Ms. Watkins is sharing Conscious Discipline with our Families. 

 

Fair Garden News 
 


